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We are thrilled to announce the launch of **Our Growing Space**,   

a Community Interest Company founded by two passionate local 

Bagillt residents. Our mission is simple: to bring the community 

together through engaging activities and events for all ages, from 

Rhyme Time for the little ones to classic Bingo for the adults. 

**Our Vision**   

Starting at Bagillt Community Library, we aim to grow into a vibrant 

hub for the entire village. Our goal is to create a space where 

everyone feels welcome, with activities that cater to both young and 

old alike. From children’s clubs to exciting social events, we are here 

to make Bagillt a place where memories are made! 

**Have Your Say!**   

We believe in building a community space that reflects the interests 

and needs of Bagillt residents. That’s why we want to hear from you! 

Feel free to get in touch on any of the below contact details.         

We are committed to making this a place you’ll love. 

**Peace of Mind**   

With years of experience working with children, we’re fully DBS 

checked and insured, with up-to-date policies in place to ensure a 

safe environment for everyone.  

We can’t wait to grow with you. Join us on this exciting journey to 

create something truly special in Bagillt. 

 
Please contact Angela or Clare on the following…. 
Email: info@ourgrowingspace.co.uk    
Telephone: 01352 748950 Facebook and Website coming soon 

 

         OUR GROWING SPACE CIC 
                      Company number 15883864 

       **Welcome to Our Growing Space!** 

🌱 **Grand Opening: October 7th, 2024**🌱 



We are excited to kick off with our new Art and Craft Club, 

which will be running every Monday from Bagillt Community 

Library, Bagillt, CH6 6EQ. Starting Monday 7th October 2024. 

 

AGE   TIME   COST 

5 – 8     4.15pm – 5.15pm  £4-00 

8 – 11  5.30pm – 6.30pm  £4-00 

12+       6.45pm – 7.45pm  £4-00 

 

Here’s a sneak peek at what they can expect - 

 

• Seasonal Craft 

• The 3 R’s Reuse, Reduce, Recycle 

• Pop-in sessions from local artists 

• Themed projects and so much more 

 

So, if your child is interested in Art and Craft, pop in and see us on 

7th October at the above times. 

 

 

Coming Soon 
 

For the Children: Lego Club, Youth Club, bike maintenance, and 

much more 

 

For the Adults: Christmas Wreath Making 28th November, 

A place to socialise, Bingo and Quiz nights. 

 

Follow us on Facebook for updates on new clubs and events. 

 

Looking forward to seeing you 
 

Angela and Clare 


